
COVID-19 Meet Protocol for Connecticut Swimming Officials Lifted 
 
May 20, 2021 

Effective: Immediately 

Per the decision and directive of Officials Chair Dave Pite and Program Operations Chair Mark Wollen 
the COVID Meet Protocol for all CT Swim Officials document originally posted and published on August 
18, 2020 and most recently updated as of October 13, 2020 is hereby lifted and no longer required to be 
adhered to. Regular USA and Connecticut Swimming Inc. protocols and procedures will resume effective 
immediately except for the requirement to wear a mask which will remain in place until June 15, 2021 at 
which time that will be revisited. All officials and especially Meet Referees are reminded that you must 
still adhere to the Host Team and applicable Facility’s COVID Protocols when officiating and that our 
regular protocols can still be modified if necessary based upon the facility and common sense to try and 
insure and provide the athletes and all others volunteering and attending with the safest possible 
environment during these unprecedented pandemic times. 
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